DECEMBER 2024

Public Works Monthly Update

BUNDLE UP!!!

The temps have dropped and put a hold on a lot of our outside work.

The guys have been doing a good job to keep up with the demands brought to them.

Street Department

The Street Crew was able to go out and finish up the majority of the brush and leaves that were out. The crew put asphalt down on N. Main St. at Dodd St. They went out and cut back a few dead and low hanging trees on several streets. During the 1st falling weather we had, the guys had to put down a salt/sand mix on the icy roadways. Snow plows have been fitted to the dumptrucks ahead of the snow storm that was headed this way.

Water/Sewer Department

The Water Crew had a couple of small water leaks to deal with. They also helped the St. Crew with the asphalt on N Main St. They have been steady with the Miss Utility markings. The crew has been going around doing preventative maintenance checks on sewer lines. They are waiting for the next phase of the B St project to get underway.

Maintenance Department

The guys in the shop have been busy getting vehicles ready for the impending weather we were expecting.

Chris has kept things looking nice and running smoothly around town.

Other Updates

The WasteWater Plant is running good. Comfort Systems is working on the installation of a new heating system for the shop.

THANKS TO ALL OF THE GUYS FOR ALL OF THEIR HARD WORK, YOU ARE APPRECIATED.